



November 2000 Vol. 37 Issue 7

Next Ski Club Meeting Next Board Meeting Wednesday, November 15 Hilton Hotel - 7:00 PM
Wednesday, November 15 Hilton Hotel -.. 6:00 PM
Newsletter Deadline: November 30th, 2000

## What's in this issue of the Flakey News....

Shoals Corner & 2000 Officers	see page 1
President's Corner, , eMail Addresses.Our Generation,	
Membership Dues	see page 2
Social, November Meeting Program Announcement	see page 3
Recreation. Dancing, Bike Ride, Biking and Hiking Weekend.,	
Membership Report	see page 4
Christmas Dance	see page 5
Training, Membership Application, Wedding Celebration	see page 6
.Snowshoe/Silvercreek Ski Trip	see page 7
Chamonix-Mont Blanc Ski Trip& Snowmass Trip	see page 8
Breckenridge Ski Trip. & Monarch Trip	see page 9
Purgatory Ski Trip & New Years Holiday Cruise	see page 10
November & December Calendars	see page 11

## Officers for 2000

President	Norma Oberlies	883-8282nober98080@aol.com
V-President	Liz Switzer (Nicholson	skiswitzer@aol.com
Secretary	Joyce Bates 2	56-233-0693 JKBates001@aol.com
Treasurer	Bill Huber 880-088	30 billnanhuber@mindspring.com
Western Trips	Jim Hall 772-9829	jimehall@compuserve.com
Local Trips	Jim Will461-9324	JIM.WILL@REDSTONE ARMY.MIL
Social	Carla Knight 256	6-842-8468-w Carlaknight@earthlink.net
Recreation	Mary Ann Johnson	880-1395
	Harriet Dobbins	883-2068 Itmatters2@aol.com
Publicity	Barbara Hitt	881-2531bghitt@mindspring.com
Membership	Joyce Howell	.539-8268jhowell@ro.com
Newsletter	Deanna Klusendorf	882-9267 lwklusendorf@home.com
	Nan Case	883-8805 MarianneCase@lycos.com
	Barbara Hitt	881-2531 bghitt@mindsprinjg.com
Training-	Robert Bond	881-1814
Historian	Lynda McConnell	883-0069 Alabamaskier@aol.com

## SHOALS

The October meeting was attended by approximately 25 members. Thanks to Mike Jones for hosting the October cookout. Mike cooked fish and everyone that attended brought a dish to share. The November cookout will be at Bob and Dorothy Savings' home for the Alabama/Auburn football game. Please bring an appetizer or finger food to share during the game and come to cheer on your favorite team. The annual Christmas party will be at Ron Paulus's home on December 9th. Everyone is asked to bring a dish to share and a gift for the Chinese take-away game. Mike and Vickie Dotson will be hosting the January cookout with a Superbowl party on the 28th.

A group of 20 members from the Shoals area took a trip to Gatlinburg the weekend of October 27th. The Huntsville members that were there hosted a wine and cheese party one evening at their condo. Everyone that attended had a great time. Bill Nelson is

Continued on Page 2